
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 10, 2022 

SUBJECT: Discuss modifying library overdue fees.  

PRESENTER: Cecilia Barham, Director of Library Services 

 

SUMMARY:  

The Library is proposing to eliminate overdue fees to reduce access barriers, improve 
return rates, and improve customer service.  
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

See staff report (attached). 


